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SUBMISSION CONTENT:

As a paramedic I know the vital need for response times and the fine line between the loss of property,
mjury, life and death. I find it incredibly hard to believe the fire service boundaries have not changed in a
significant way in the last 60 years.

We need reform and a new fresh look in the fire service to comply with the growing population and with
this the increasing suburban boundaries. This is particularly vital for the outer-metro areas such as
Dandenong, Springvale, and Craigieburn.

Experiencing the success of the amalgamation of the ambulance services becoming Ambulance Victoria, I
look forward too and fully support the reform of the fire service.
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